Bill Grif_fx

S S N s RS AT
From: Gary Haddle <GHaddle@sjrwmd.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 8:21 AM
To: Bill Griffy
Subject: Fort Florida Property field notes
Attachments: SALT-WRC-C315062508260.pdf

Bill, attached is a scan of my field notes from our June 24, 2015 wetland review of the Fort Florida Property. Let us know
when you would like to schedule a preapp meeting.

From:

Gary Haddle

Regulatory Scientist

Division of Regulatory, Engineering, and Environmental Services
St. Johns River Water Management District

Maitland Service Center

601 South Lake Destiny Road, Suite 200 ¢ Maitland, FL 32751
Office: (407) 407-659-4845

Email: ghaddle@sjrwmd.com

Website: floridaswater.com

Connect with us: Newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube

@ floridaswater.com/€permitting

From: ALT-WRC-C36-1@sjrwmd.com [mailto:ALT-WRC-C36-1@sjrwmd.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 7:26 AM

To: Gary Haddle

Subject: Message from ALT-WRC-C36-1

We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the
District by clicking this link

Notices

* Emails to and from the St. Johns River Water Management District are archived and, unless exempt or
confidential by law, are subject to being made available to the public upon request. Users should not have an
expectation of confidentiality or privacy.

* Individuals lobbying the District must be registered as lobbyists (§112.3261, Florida Statutes). Details,
applicability and the registration form are available at http:/floridaswater.com/lobbyist.




